Copies to Mr Coleby
Mr Byatt
Mr Plenderleith
Mr Carse
Markets Post, CCO
The Principal,
Telex & Cables

I should be grateful if you would arrange for a report on the markets
to be telexed to the Governor at the British Embassy in Washington
at the close of business each day on Friday 26 September to

Wednesday 1 October inclusive.

I would be grateful if you would also provide a note summarising
developments in the markets covering the period from the close of

business today to be with GPS by 5.00 pm on Friday 3 October.

e,

Governor's Office HO-P
25 September 1980

R C W Mayes (4421)




